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ORIENTATION ON OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND HEALTH FOR DESIGNATED
SAFETY OFFICERS IN THE WORKPLACE

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Section/Unit Heads
All Others Concerned

In reference to Office Memorandum No. 011, s. 2023 (Reorganization of Safety Officers
and Creation of the Fire Brigade Team). This Office, through the DRRM Unit, announces the
conduct of an orientation of designated Safety Officers in all offices of SDO Quezon, including
those in the Sub-Offices.

The aforementioned activity will be held on February 16-17, 2023 from 8:00 to 5:00
o’clock in the afternoon. All designated Safety Officers are expected to attend. Please, observe
that no representative will be allowed during the conduct of the actual orientation. The venue

will be announced on a separate Memorandum.

For immediate dissemination.
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ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., /

Assistant Schools Division Buperintendent
Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-010-005

“Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations”
Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon
Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321
Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depedquezon.com.ph




